Chuck Beatty <cbeatty@amadorgov.org>

SGI Expansion

2 messages

William May <billshrc@gmail.com> Tue, Aug 27, 2024 at 7:39 PM
To: Chuck Beatty <cbeatty@amadorgov.org>

Evening Chuck

Planning Commissioners and Staff should send the purported DEIR back to SGI marked dead on arrival. What is the
name of the individual or firm that prepared the DEIR ?

SGl claims in the DEIR there will not be any impact on groundwater , air quality , wastewater , noise , oak woodlands nor
threaten endangered fish , birds and other wildlife . How much was the DEIR Consultant paid to lie ?

The DEIR consultant says that it will have no impact on local traffic . Another lie .

No air quality baseline of current air quality exists so how does SGI know that there are no significant issues to mitigate ?
There are many cancer causing and other health threatening issues in mining dust . SGI did no noise testing yet claimed
neighbors would not be impacted by noise . Another lie .They erroneously state that there would not be any increase in
truck traffic .Home values and quality of life will be adversely impacted .

In summary , this Proposal should be deemed DEAD ON ARRIVAL .

| reserve the right to submit additional comments prior to or at the September 10 Planning Commission Meeting .

Bill May
lone

Chuck Beatty <CBeatty@amadorgov.org> Wed, Aug 28, 2024 at 8:20 AM
To: William May <billshrc@gmail.com>

Comments received, thank you.
[Quoted text hidden]
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